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On Wednesday 22 July 2020, at the committee meeting room no. 202, 2nd floor, Parliament 
Building, Hon. Gen. Lertrat Ratanavanich, Senator, President of the Thailand–Russia   

Parliamentarians Friendship Group presided over the 1st meeting of the Executive 
Committee of the Parliamentarians Friendship Group in the year 2020 to consider the 
guideline for the activities of the friendship group after the decreased of COVID-19. Members 
of the Executive Committee who attended the meeting were Hon. Mr. Sombat Srisurin, 
Member of the House of Representatives and Vice-President of the Friendship Group, Hon. 
Mr. Panthep Klanarongran,  Hon. Gen. Veeran Chantasatkosol, Senators, Hon. Mr. Jirawat 
Siripanich, Member of the House of Representatives, Member of the Committee, and Hon. 
Mrs. Suwannee Siriwejchapan, Senator, Member of the Committee and Secretary. The 
meeting approved to host a reception in honour of the Ambassador of Russian Federation to 
Thailand in late August or early September 2020 in order to strengthen relationship between 
both countries. 
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